
 

Call

We strongly encourage

you to call before coming 

 to the office. 

 

Our staff will continue to

handle matters virtually,

and this Is the best way for

everyone to stay healthy. 

 

(225) 389-3400

Website

Many of our services can

be accessed via our

website. 

 

Detailed formation

concerning  prosecution,

victims services and how to

make requests are online.

 

ebrda.org 

In-Person

If you need to visit us In

person, there will be

additional safety

precautions and available

technology to ensure your

needs can be met. 

ACCESS EBRDA
FROM YOUR HOME.

Beginning Wednesday, May 20, the East Baton Rouge District Attorney's Office will 

have a modified visitation policy to ensure physical distancing best practices. 

All services remain accessible. 

facebook.com/ebrda twitter.com/ebrda

Stay home. Stay safe. Stay healthy. 


